CITY OF SANTEE
INTER-OFFICE MEMO

TO: Michael Coyne, Principal Planner

VIA: John Keane, Principal Civil Engineer j‘&

FROM: Claire Singh, Senior Civil Engineer @é/vw';?)
DATE: December 17, 2024

SUBJECT: PALM TREE RESIDENCES SUBDIVISION (TPM 2020-01)

The Engineering Department has reviewed the Palm Tree Residences Subdivision
(TPM2020-01) resubmittal, routed on November 25, 2024, and the additional documents
emails on December 17, 2024, and has found the application to be complete. Please letus

know when you will need our written conditions for approval of the Tentative Parcel Map
TPM2020-01.
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